
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Friday, August 27, 2010 NOTICE 

Mayor’s Fall Cleanup is October 23! 

Streets are Streams – Clean Water Starts In Your Own Yard!   

 
 
 

Acting Public Works Director Alfred H. Foxx announced today that Mayor Stephanie Rawlings-

Blake’s 2010 Fall Cleanup will take place Saturday, October 23, 2010 from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. The 

theme for this year’s clean up is Streets are Streams – Clean Water Starts In Your Own Yard!  

Special emphasis will be put on cleaning streets, gutters and alleys, and raising awareness that 

litter and trash in the streets ends up in our streams, our harbor and the Chesapeake Bay. 

 

Join your neighbors and choose a location that needs a special cleanup. Community 

representatives should call 311 to register.  

 

Containers will be available for debris collection on a first call basis. Participating communities are 

asked to bag and stack debris at a designated collection location so that it can be picked up on 

Monday, October 25th. The debris pickup location should be provided when participants register at 

311. Limited supplies will be made available to participating communities.  

 

Communities are encouraged to line up volunteers and register now!  

 

For more information or to sign up, call 311. 

 

Follow us now on Twitter: @BaltimoreDPW 

 

Contact: 
Celeste Amato                                             Robert Murrow 
Telephone: 410-545-6541                     Telephone: 410-396-1185 
email: Celeste.Amato@baltimorecity.gov     email: Robert.Murrow@baltimorecity.gov 
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